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Wednesday 25th September 2024 

 

     Young Voices 2025 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As you are aware, your child(ren) will be taking part in Young Voices 2025 at Birmingham’s Resort 

Arena on February 26th 2025.  

As you are also aware, Young Voices give the opportunity to buy a young voices t-shirt and audience 

tickets. Both are optional. If you do wish to purchase tickets, you will have to arrange your own 

travel there. If an official Young Voices t-shirt is not purchased, a plain white t-shirt will have to be 

worn instead for the concert.  

If you order a t-shirt/tickets and your child(ren) decides not to attend Young Voices, you will still 

need to pay for your order. 

The Arbor Portal options will be ready to pay from 4pm Wednesday 25th September until 9pm on 

Sunday 29 September. 

Details about coach price will follow once we return in Term 2.  

To summarise: 

• Decide if you want to purchase a t-shirt and order through Arbor by Sunday 29th September 

• Decide if you want to purchase audience tickets and order through Arbor by Sunday 29th 

September 

• Remember, it will be a truly amazing and magical event for your child to experience and one 

they will never forget! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

S Browne 
Mr Browne 

Music Lead 
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